
PARKS AND RECREATION ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 

February 16, 2016 

Meeting Called to Order:  7:04 PM 

Attendance:  Jacqui McCartin Chair, Deb Miville Secretary, Steve Smith, Mike Horne, Adam Jennings 
(Town Council), Diane Boyce (DPW) 

Absent:  Stacy Howe (HYAA), Richard Cote 

An email was sent to Richard Cote requesting information on whether he was still willing to serve on the 
Parks and Rec Board 

Public Input: 

Steve Schack:  Town of Hooksett, Recreation Coordinator. 

     How Can we Get the the townspeople to know what is available for recreation in Hooksett.  How 
to get the word out about the Master Plan. 

Steve has revamped the Fun in the Sun Program and we now service 140 kids each summer. 

He has other ideas that would include Other Citizens of the Town, including Before and After School 
Care and the Senior Members of our Community. 

He would also be willing to put together a brochure that could be put onto the Hooksett Town Website.  
Steve is trying to build a framework for a Self-funding Program. 

     Town Council had a resident request for a Pavillion.  It was rejected due to high costs.  It will be 
up to the Citizens of Hooksett to find the funds to build their own Pavillion. 

     We are Requested to Schedule a Date for a Town Council Update.  We are shooting for May 
25th. 

Master Plan Review was tabled until next meeting due to lack of time.   

Motion to Adjourn made by Dave Elliott, Seconded by Mike Horne. 

Meeting Called - 8:06 PM 

Respectfully Submitted 

Deb Miville 

 

 


